
 

The Miami Yoder FFA Chapter held their 7
th

 Annual Oyster 

Fry on February 20
th

. On behalf of the Miami Yoder FFA 

Chapter, we would like to thank the community for their 

continued support throughout these hard times. Without their 

generous contributions to our FFA chapter, we would not be 

able to provide as many opportunities to our students. We are 

truly grateful for all of the support that you have given us and 

hope that you will continue to support us in the future as our 

chapter continues to grow.  

Miami Yoder FFA 

 


